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Dopis na Mayo Clinic 
 
 
 
Mayo Clinic in Rochester, Minn. 
 
Dear Sirs, 

     our Expert Group "Research Organization", a branch of the Czech Physical Society, 

Section of the Union of Czech Mathematicians and Physicists (in Czech "Odborna skupina 

Organizace Vyzkumu Ceske fyzikalni spolecnosti Jednoty ceskych matematiku a fyziku") 

knows about the recent visit of Professor Virend Somers in Czech Republic. (With the best 

reminiscences I remember meeting Professor Somers in April 2007 in Brno at the occasion 

of his being bestowed Dr. h. c. of the Masaryk university and being also one of the most 

distinguished participants of the conference I had iniated  - in cooperation with my 

colleagues  -  as the honorary consultant of Dr. Tomas Kara, then the executive director of 

the ICRC.) 

     We are very interested to know the official opinion of Mayo Clinic concerning the actual 

situation in the ICRC, especially whether there is a danger that the collaboration of Mayo 

in the ICRC Project would eventually not continue because of some reason.  

     We would be grateful very much, indeed, to you for any reaction.  

     With best wishes and admirable respect to Mayo,  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Prof. Dr. Martin Cernohorsky  

emer. Professor of Physics  

Expert Group "Research Organization" Chair (Czech Physical Society, Union of Czech 

Mathematicians and Physicists) 


